
Ministry Action Teams Need You! Just as the Bible teaches that all Christians are 
an important part of the body of Christ, we as members of this congregation all have a 
part on the Pilgrim ministry team.  To help you find your ministry niche’ we’ve created a 
multitude of Ministry Action Teams. For the month of January we are highlighting these 
teams as a possibility for your involvement.     
 
13th Annual PLS Dinner Auction – This year the auction will be held on Friday, February 

15th.  Volunteers are needed for various tasks before, during and after 

the event.  See sign-up sheet for various tasks.  Donations are also being accepted. 
(See brochure for ideas.)  School families - your time may be used toward your 10 school 

hours. 

  

Happily Ever After – This dinner is Pilgrim’s annual support and growth event for 
married/engaged couples.  It will be held on Saturday, February 16th, starting 

at 6:00 pm. It offers us a chance to reach out to others by means of a marriage 
enrichment evening.  Members of this team serve in a variety of ways: set up,  
clean up, food service, etc. 

  

Lenten Soup Suppers - Our Wednesday evening soup suppers will start on Ash Wednesday, 

March 6th and continue through April 3rd.  These are hosted by 

various ministries.  Volunteers are needed to help each week.  Donations of 
desserts and drinks are also appreciated. 
 
Sign up sheets for these Ministry Action Teams may be found at the Welcome Center.  Any 
questions - please call the Ministry Office or contact WendyUrfer@pilgrimluth.org 
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